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 Thursday 17th July 2025 

The National Space Centre – Year 5 & 6 Visit 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

For our science topic in the autumn term, we are planning on visiting The National Space Centre, 

Leicester. This trip will take place on Wednesday 24th September 2025. The children will need to 

arrive in school for 8:30am prompt as we will be setting off by 8:55am. We will arrive back at school 

at approximately 5:00pm, we will update on the day via Class Dojo & Twitter. 

 

We will require the children to come to school in their school uniform. In addition to this, they will 

need to wear sensible/comfortable shoes. All children will need a packed lunch, or a school sandwich 

can be ordered in advance on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/sRdCMpCYz9. It is 

advised that they bring their lunch in a carrier or paper bag which can be easily disposed of so that 

they do not have to carry their lunchbox throughout the day.  A maximum of £10 spending money may 

be brought with the children on the day (if you choose) as there may be the opportunity for children 

to visit the gift shop. 

 

The cost of the trip is £28.10. Although this seems a lot of money, this will be the only trip they will 

attend during the autumn term. The cost of this trip includes the entry fee, a visit to the 

planetarium and the cost of the transport. This will need to be paid via Arbor in full or via 

instalments, with the first instalment of £10 due by 31st July, a further £10 due by 31st August and 

£8.10 due by 12th September. Please contact the school office if you have any concerns or 

difficulties covering the payment. 

 

I hope that we are giving you plenty of notice. This will be a great opportunity for the children to 

explore a space experience ready for a fun half term of learning. As always if enough interest is not 

received and the trip is not financially viable it will have to be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Palin, Mr Evans and Mr Parker 

Year 5/6 Team 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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